
Spencer Fane Sponsors 2024 Women of Impact
Luncheon

Spencer Fane was pleased to be a silver sponsor for Notre Dame High School’s 2024
Women of Impact Luncheon on October 11. Attorneys Maria Bellafronto, Jennifer
Coleman, Elaisha Nandrajog, Sonia Shah, Helene Simvoulakis-Panos, and Ginger
Sotelo attended the San Jose, California, event.

Now in its 16th year, this fundraiser honors women for their vision, commitment, and
leadership by highlighting their important roles in the San Jose community. The
luncheon helps fund tuition assistance and additional opportunities for young
women to pursue leadership programs and advanced classes. Through such
support, more young women receive preparation for engagement and leadership in
careers and fields where they are historically underrepresented.

By supporting institutions such as Notre Dame High School, Spencer Fane is proud to
breathe life into the communities in which the firm is immersed. In addition to
organizing sponsorship opportunities, many firm professionals serve in community
leadership roles and actively participate in organizational boards, volunteer
programs, and other philanthropic endeavors.

Learn more about community stewardship at Spencer Fane here.
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